
 

                  Schoolgram                                      January 23,  2025 

 
 

Prayer Intentions: 
 

Prayers for those attending the parish 
retreat this weekend. 
 
Continued prayers for: 

●​ Noah 
●​  

●​ Victims of LA Fires and those 
fighting the fires 

 

Prayer: 
Dear God, we lift up to You the 
homeless and vulnerable individuals in 
our society. We pray for Your 
protection and provision over them. 
You are the Father to the fatherless 
and the defender of the weak, so we 
ask that You surround these 
individuals with Your love and care. 
Provide them with safe shelter, warm 
food, and clothing to meet their basic 
needs. Guide them to resources and 
opportunities that will help them 
rebuild their lives and find stability.  
 
 

Calendar: 
 

1/23 

●​ School Mass 2:10 pm (Gr. 4) 

1/24 

●​ End of 2nd Quarter 

1/26 

●​ Catholic Schools Week  (CSW) 

begins (See flyer for more 

details) 

1/27 

●​ CSW dress down: red, white, 

blue 

●​ Rock, paper, scissors tourn. 

1/28 

●​ CSW dress down: dress like 

your parent 

●​ Donuts for parents at drop 

off 

 

Calendar continued on page 2 

 

 

From the Principal: 
Next week is Catholic Schools Week and we have a lot of fun planned. Please 
see the flyer attached today if you didn’t already look it over last week. We would 
love to have all of our students participate in Monday’s Rock Paper Scissors 
Tournament so please send in an envelope with a donation to the fire victims and 
your children’s names clearly on it tomorrow. 
 
I also want to take this opportunity to congratulate Isabella in the 8th grade who 
won our school Keep Christ in Christmas poster contest. We found out this 
weekend that her poster was the overall winner for Northwest Ohio and her art 
will be on a billboard by the Toledo Zoo next Christmas!  We are so proud of her 
and excited to see her beautiful work inspiring all the people driving down the 
Anthony Wayne Trail! 
 

 
                                                                   God’s Blessings,                                           
                                                                              Andrea Puhl 
From the Office:                

 

●​ If you have any children who will be new students at St. Al’s next school 
year, please click here to let us know by TOMORROW, 1/24/25, so 
registration paperwork can be sent home with the packet. 

●​ Yearbooks are available to order online.  Our school code is 229949M and 
you must create an online account.  The deadline to order is 3.31.25. The 
cost is $15 for standard yearbooks, and $20 for personalized. 

●​ Extended Day bills will be sent home next week. 
●​ Mark your calendars for Open House on Sunday, February 23rd, 11:15 am - 

1:30 pm. We need help from volunteers to make this event a success.  We 
will send more information as it approaches. 

●​ 25-26 Registration will begin in early February.  Please keep in mind that 
registration and classroom materials fees are due at that time as well. 

●​ 2024 Extended Day Statements are available upon request to Mrs. Rath, 
schooloffice@stalschoolbg.org. 

●​ School Mass can be viewed online.  Click the link at 2:10 pm, Thursday, 
1/30/25: https://venue.streamspot.com/event/NTMxNjA3NA 

 

 
 

 

https://forms.gle/8tA2FzvENfXdBfnP8
https://shop.memorybook.com/home
mailto:schooloffice@stalschoolbg.org
https://venue.streamspot.com/event/NTMxNjA3NA


 

1/29 

●​ CSW dress down: St. Al’s 

spirit wear/colors 

●​ Mayor Aspacher 

proclamation 

1/30 

●​ Teacher luncheon 

●​ Jr. High Spelling Bee 1:30 pm 

●​ School Mass 2:10 pm (Gr. 3) 

1/31 

●​ CSW dress down: student 

choice (no pajamas) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

From Parent Association: 
 

Save the Date 
Mardi Gras Carnival 
Tuesday, March 4th 

Parent Volunteers needed!  

 
From the Parish: 
 

 
Rockin’ Game Night 

Donation packets with event details were 
sent home with grades 5-8 from school or 
Confirmation session last Sunday. Many teen 
and adult volunteers and snack donations 
needed. Please sign up to participate and to 
support this charitable event. Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

St. Aloysius School is one of 7 schools that is supported by this Reverse 
Raffle hosted by the Knights of Columbus in this area. Please consider 
supporting it if you can. Contact parishioner David Lewis at 419-277-2672 
or Mrs. Puhl in the school office for tickets/order form. 
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